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This year the district will implement the Macon County Schools Holiday Sharing Program, along with generous
donations from various community groups. The collection will take place December 3-18, 2012 and will be
distributed to Macon County families just prior to Christmas. Please collect items at your school and have your
staff or students place them in the specially marked “Holiday Sharing Program” collection boxes.

Each building will cooperatively participate and has been assigned the following items for collection:

BUILDING COLLECTING
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We must keep our mission as the focal point for all our decisions if we are truly going to live up to being
“One District, One County, One Team, One Mission, One Spirit, and One Common Goal”

The Sharing Program collection will take place in the buildings December 3rd — December 18th. We want
approximately 60 families (10 per school) to benefit from this annual event. We anticipate larger numbers in the
years to come. Macon County School District hopes to continue to provide for those Macon County Families in need.
Thank you for supporting this worthwhile cause!
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Terri Holcey, Parent and Homeless Coordinator
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